
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS - ERECTING OF SCAFFOLD TOWER ON SECTION 

OF BLOCK C ADJACENT TO THE COMMUNITY BALL COURT  

 
This is to advise that a scaffold tower will be erected on a section of Block C 

on 25th October 2023 to address the water ingress in the Fire Stairwell. The 

scaffold tower will be erected on Block C adjacent to the Community Ball 

Court and Fire Stairwell. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 


